
Nambour State College P&C Association is excited to announce that from the start of
the school term in 2021 the Association will operate the Nambour Outside School
Hours Care service, offering Before School, After School care commencing
Wednesday 27th January 2021 and vacation care commencing at the end of term 1.

Our designated OSHC facility is getting a facelift over the summer break and will be
filled with exciting new equipment and resources for the return to school.

As well as providing quality care from experienced educators, our program will offer
many activities to entertain, enrich and support your children. Breakfast and
afternoon tea are also included daily.

Enrolments for 2021 will open in late December so please complete an
expression of interest if you would like to be contacted to secure a place for
your child/ren.

Nambour State College students are at the heart of everything the P&C
Association does. We are looking forward to providing quality care for our
students and families.

Nambour State College P&C Association
Ph: (07)5454 0121

Email: pandc@namboursc.eq.edu.au

Facebook: Nambour State College P&C.

*Applicable Child Care Subsidy will apply to all sessions.

$27$22Before School Care

$13$11Before School Care - 7.30am drop off

$32$27After School Care

$63$58Vacation Care - full day

N/A$35Vacation Care - half day

N/A$82Vacation Care - excursion full day

N/A$72Vacation Care - incursion full day
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Fees (as of 27/01/2021)


